








 
 

 
 

 

 
 
       April 7, 2021 
Inland Wetlands Commission 
Town of Brooklyn 
69 South Main Street  
Suite 22  
Brooklyn, CT 06234 
 
 
RE: CLA 6802 

A. Kausch and Sons 
Proulx Street Brooklyn 

  
 
 
To the Commission: 

CLA Engineers was retained by A Kausch and Sons to delineate off site wetlands  proximal 
to the parcel of land shown on the plan prepared by Archer Surveying LLC titled “ Site 
Development Plan Prepared for A. Kausch & Sons Proulx Street, Brooklyn, Connecticut, 
1 sheet, scale 1”=20’ April 1, 2021. Robert C. Russo C.S.S. delineated the wetlands in 
March of 2021 per the definition in CGS section 22a. 
 
Based on the existing conditions and proposal development CLA believes that placement 
of a silt fence barrier, on site, between the proposed development and the inland wetland 
will be adequately protective of the off-site wetland.  The on-site slopes are nearly level 
and the soils are coarse textured thus the potential for erosion is very low. 
 
Please contact me with any questions. 
 
 

 

 

 

     Very truly yours, 
 
 
                                                                         
     Robert C. Russo 
     Soil Scientist 
 

CLA Engineers, Inc. 
 Civil   Structural Survey    

317 MAIN STREET NORWICH, CT 06360 (860) 886-1966 (860) 886-9165 FAX 


